
instance until October 
2020. 

Networks should make 
every possible effort, to 
begin work on the early 
Cancer Diagnosis 
specification as planned, 
u n less work to support th e 
COVID-19 response 
intervenes. 

People who are concerned 
about any symptoms 
related to suspected 
cancer should still contact 
their GP and GPs should 
make sure they continue to 
refer those for suspected 
cancerfor diagnostic tests 
as normal. 

Given the importance of 
delivering a coordinated 
service to care homes, the 
Enhanced Health in Care 
Homes service 
requirements will continue 
in linewith the dates set 
out in the 2020/21 GP 
contract deal, and we will 
en su re align mentwith 
COVID-19 pathways. 

6 Network Contract DES: The additional workforce 
workforce returns u nderthe ARRS will be 

critical to the COVID-19 
response. However, we 
recognise that PCNs may 
need more time to 
considertheir workforce 
needs. 
We will therefore delay the 
deadlines forthe workforce 
planning templates from 30 
Juneto 31 August2020, 
and the associated 
requirements on CCGs to 
redistribute unused 
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